
 

 
 

8 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
This is a reminder that tomorrow, Wednesday 9 November, we have our Parent-Teacher 
Meetings online, so you can speak to your young person’s subject teachers about their progress 
and ways of maximising their potential as they move through their GCSE’s. 
  
If you have not yet done so, there is still time to make appointments! 
  
Please use School Cloud to choose your own appointment times with teachers and receive an 
email confirming your appointments. Click HERE for a Guide on How to Book your 
Appointments. 
 
For those of you who are new to the School Cloud system, you can click HERE for a Guide to 
Access Your Video Appointments. 
  
If you have any questions about the process, please contact me srolt@carringtonschool.org. 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mr S Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://carringtonschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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https://carringtonschool.org/assets/Parent-Guide-to-Making-School-CLoud-Bookings.pdf
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